Department of

Water has no substitute....... Conserve it

County of Kauai

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Job No. 18-07
Kukuiolono 0.2 MG Tank Demolition
Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i

Pursuant to Chapter 103D-308, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, and Chapter 3-122-96(2)(G), Hawai‘i
Administrative Rules, the subject solicitation is hereby cancelled.

No bids were received; therefore, the Department of Water has determined that in the public’s
interest, the above-referenced solicitation shall be cancelled and re-solicited.

Dustin Moises
dmoises@kauaiwater.org
(808) 245-5459

POSTED: January 10, 2020

Via www.kauaiwater.org , www.publicpurchase.com

4398 Pua Loke Street, Lihu‘e, HI 96766
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